
Linwood Neighborhood Association  
Meeting Minutes 
March 10, 2005 

 
 
Clackamas Fire District #1 Assistant Chief, Ed Kirchhofer, and other folks gave a presentation regarding 
the proposed annexation of Milwaukie to the Fire District. Among the points mentioned were the ability for 
Milwaukie to have representation on the District Board in order to make decisions regarding fir matters 
and policy and the ability to vote regarding issues that affect fire protection for the City. Emphasis was put 
on the District not being an actual entity of the County and that if this measure is not passed, we could be 
in a poor monetary position when our existing contract is up for renewal in 2008. 
 
 
Several dates for upcoming events were announced and a calendar of some of them was available for 
folks to pick up. 
 
 
Among the items discussed was the Riverfest Celebration for 2005, which will be sans parade and will be 
a one-day event for the next 2 years due to construction in downtown Milwaukie. 
 
 
It was voted that Linwood will contribute by grant to the Riverfest fireworks at $500 and again to 
Milwaukie Center Meals on Wheels at $500. 
 


